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REVIEW OF A DECISION REGARDING A PC 
 

 

The decision to enter into a PC is solely within the discretion of the 

Superintendent or his/her designee.  A decision to not agree to a PC 

by the Superintendent’s designee is reviewable by the 

Superintendent.  Any review of a denial of a PC or requested 

modification must first be directed to the Superintendent.  After 

reviewing information provided by the PC team and the parent, the 

Superintendent will make a decision regarding the denial of a PC or 

requested modification.  Where a decision is made denying a PC 

request, or denying modifications requested, the Superintendent or 

his/her designee will indicate in writing the reason(s) for denying the 

PC or requested modification.  The decision of the Superintendent is 

reviewable by the Montcalm ISD Board of Education.  The parent(s) / 

student may submit a written response to the denial, setting forth the 

reasons why the PC or requested modification should be granted.  

The denial of a PC or requested modification will be reviewed for an 

abuse of discretion.  Decisions of the Board of Education are final. 


